                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         Thank You
I wanted to take a moment to thank all my parents for providing us with amazing “Party in the Bags”.  We made a game out of distributing the bags and the children seemed to really enjoy it.  Your generosity is very much appreciated!

What’s Happening in 3C!
It is so unbelievable that it is already November!  I am enjoying the school year with your students so much, that I cannot believe how quickly it is passing.  Before long, we will be celebrating Christmas!
We will be continuing multiplication in math.  We have already begun taking our timed tests.  All of your help from home is appreciated!  If your student is struggling:  they can practice skip counting or I have included songs in google classroom that they can listen to.  I know music always helps me to learn.
In Social Studies, we will continue to work on Geography packets and start a unit on America.
In Reading, the students just finished learning about poetry!  It was very challenging, but I feel most of the students enjoyed it.  Our next module is all about America and our history.
I hope that your student has shared his/her AR goal with you.  I am really trying to challenge the students because I feel reading is so important.  Most of the students are starting off very well.  I hope everyone in our class meets his/her goal this quarter.









Math Facts
We will continue to work on math facts as our homework.  Most of the students are still struggling with multiplication.  I do not assign homework, but this will be the student’s homework each week.  I will send a sheet asking for 30 minutes of multiplication practice during the week.  It is important to practice all the facts 0 -12 because your child will forget them if you do not continue to practice.  Sheets will be sent home on Monday, and they will be due on Friday with a parent signature verifying that your student practiced facts with you.  The students will receive a grade at the end of the quarter based on how many signed sheets that they return.




Important Dates
Here are some important dates to remember in November:
· [bookmark: _GoBack]November 4th – FAF Radiothon
· November 11th – No School/Veterans Day
· November 12th – Midterms
· November 17th – Midterm grades sent home
· November 18th – Picture Retake Day
· November 24th – No School
· November 25th – No School
· November 26th – No School
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